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Jeff Watson

From: Keli Bender <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2013 10:48 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Coe

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Jeff, 
I am in the process of working on the Crossing License for Matt Coe(Brady). There are no issues 
getting this crossing approved, it may just take a bit to get the required signatures. I wanted to let 
you know it is in process. 
Keli 


